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Bonn, 23 January 2015 

Re-establish records for Class F40 and F41 

Dear President/Secretary General, 

IPC Athletics have taken a decision to re-establish its World, Regional, Championships and 
Games records for all three throw events in class F40 and F41.i.e. Shot Put, Discus Throw 
and Javelin Throw. In the meantime, the existing world and regional records of those events 
shall be frozen and become historical.  

The re-establishment of the new records shall follow the process- Process to Establish 
Records announced on 19 March 2014. The best legal performance of the world and 
regional rankings of the respective event as at 31 December 2014 shall become the initial 
Record Mark of that event. 

Starting from 1 January 2015, any legal performance that betters or equals the Record 
Mark of the respective event shall be eligible for record application. The ratification of the 
record performance is subject to the complete application documentation, IPC Athletics’ 
Licensing Policy and IPC Athletics Rules and Regulations.  

Should you have any further questions in relation to the subject, please feel free to contact 
us at ipcathletics@paralympic.org 

 

Kind regards 

 
Ryan Montgomery 
Head of IPC Athletics 
International Paralympic Committee 

Wildly and Regularly Practising NPCs in 
Athletics 
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